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With Chris O'Connor taking a well earned holiday, I have prepared this 
bulletin on his behalf. Please take note of the upcoming events over the 
coming weeks, in particular the Trivia Night, working bee and Club 10 Mile 
Championship. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, October 6 - TRIVIA NIGHT! 
Saturday, October 13 - WORKING BEE 12:00 noon - 5:00 pm 
Sunday, October 14 - CLUB 10 MILE CHAMPIONSHIP -9:00 am start Saturday 
October 20 - Summer Track and Field season commences: Round 1 Shield 
Competition 

TRIVIA NIGHT! BOOK NOW! TRIVIA NIGHT! OCTOBER 6! 
Book now for the annual Box Hill Athletic Club Trivia Night. Loads of fun 
and prizes. Book a table of 6-10 people, or book on your own and we will 
organize a team for you. 
WHERE: Ashburton Primary School 
WHEN: Saturday, October 6 from 7pm. 
COST: $15 
ENQUIRIES: Leana Tilley leana@bambooblinds.com.au 
 
We also need prizes and auction items, so if you can donate anything let us 
know. 

TAN RELAYS 
The Club had a most successful conclusion to the season with strong 
performances by many of our teams at the Tan Relays on Saturday morning. 
Highlights included convincing wins by the men's Division 1 and 3 teams, 
second placings by the men's over 40 team and Under 20 team and third 
placings by the women's Under 20 and Under 18 teams. 
 
Congratulations to Hayley Tomlinson on winning the Athletics Victoria winter 
championship for Under 20 girls and to the Under 20 men's team which won the 
winter premiership for their grade. 
 
A comprehensive report, full results and photos is available on the Club web 
site at: 
 
http://www.boxhillathleticclub.org/Results/Winter07/TanRelays.htm 
 
MEN 
Division 1 - 1st 
1. Daniel Clark        11:27 
2. Steve Dineen        11:32 
3. Chris Hamer         11:27 
4. Matt Coloe          11:31 
5. Barry Lynch         11:43 
6. Andrew White        11:15 
 
Division 3 - 1st 
1. Adrian Vincent      12:04 
2. Otmane Tirhazouine  12:05 
3. Paul Boxshall       12:18 
4. David Jiminez       12:57 
5. Bouchaib Chefnaoui  11:37 
 
Division 5 - 6th 
1. Steve Griffin       13:30 
2. Chris Wall          13:23 



3. Fu Heng             15:56 
4. John Vaitkunas      13:31 
 
Division 7 - 4th 
1. David Stevens       16:32 
2. Braden Cuss         17:03 
3. Scott Boxshall      14:26 
4. Andrew Nagle        14:21 
 
Over 40 
1. Graeme Olden        13:01 
2. John Meagher        12:18 
3. Chris O'Connor      12:51 
 
Under 20 - 2nd 
1. Alex Dioretes       12:10 
2. Mark Poli           12:18 
3. Matthew O'Connor    12:46 
 
Under 20 - Team 2 - dnf 
1. Cameron Nagle       15:31 
 
Under 16 - 5th 
1. Danny Krause        15:46 
2. Mitchell Milnes     14:28 
3. Michael Dowel       12:55 
 
WOMEN 
Division 1 - 8th 
1. Amanda Harper   14:56 
2. Emma Steer      14:56 
3. Kris Hopkins    16:17 
4. Joc Keage       15:17 
 
Division 2 (11th) 
1. Kate Ackland     16:45 
2. Suzanne Andrews  16:12 
3. Megan Sloane     16:06 
4. Rosemary Cleland 18:41 (Inv) 
 
Under 20 - 3rd 
1. Hayley Tomlinson    14:00 
2. Kate Wall           16:06 
3. Coreena Cleland     16:21 
 
Under 18 - 3rd 
1. Helen McRae         15:27 
2. Ali Wilson          15:33 
3. Harriet Hodgkinson  15:47 
 
Under 18 - team 2 - 5th 
1. Olivia Turnball     17:28 
2. Emily De Luca       17:05 
3. Bridget Aughton     15:44 
 
Under 16 - 5th 
1. Charlotte Mahoney   17:04 
2. Amy Carrig          17:43 
3. Anna Carrig         15:39 
 
 
CLUB 10 MILE CHAMPIONSHIP 
The annual Club 10 Mile Championship will be held on Sunday 14th October 
2007, commencing at 9:00 am. The race will be held on the same course used 
for several years now along the bike paths along the Eastern Freeway, 
commencing near the tunnel under Station Street. There will also be an 8 km 
event held in conjunction with the main race, so if you are not interested 



in running the full 16 km, you are most welcome to join us for the shorter 
race. 

REGISTER NOW FOR THE UPCOMING SEASON! 
Just a reminder to all those athletes who have not yet registered for the 
2007/2008 season that the summer track and field season starts next month. 
It can sometimes take a couple of weeks for the club and Athletics Victoria 
to process your registration form and send out your numbers, so register now 
so that you will be able to compete from round 1. 

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB DVD FOR SALE 
The Box Hill Athletic Club DVD, as featured at the Club's 75th anniversary 
dinner, can be purchased for just $15. Stocks are limited, so get in quick. 
This DVD features film and pictures from about 1970 through to the present 
of Box Hill athletes competing at interclub, national and international 
competition and would be enjoyable viewing for all members, past and 
present. 

QUESTIONS? 
If you have any questions about the winter season competition, contact a 
member of the club winter competition committee. 
Graeme Olden   ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au 
Ian and Megan Sloane   ph. 9459 4486  email: 
mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au 
Chris O'Connor   ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au 

 


